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September 19, 2018

Honorable Chair Safai and Members of the Rules Committee:

| am writing to express my strong support for the reappointment of San Francisco Public _
Utilities Commissioner Isaac (lke) Kwon to Seat 2. | have had the pleasure of serving with lke as
a fellow Commissioner since his initial appointment in 2015.

Seat 2 requires a member with experience in ratepayer or consumer advocacy. lke is truly a
Commissioner for the community and is an active participant with several neighborhood
organizations. It is important to Ike that he represent the diversity of San Francisco in his role as
a Commissioner, and he does so with great passion.

He understands the challenges faced by San Franciscans and incorporates their views into his
deliberations on matters before the Commission. He is especially passionate about balancing
agency needs with ratepayer affordability. '

| thank you for your consideration of his reappointment to the Commission and urge your
support.

Sincerely,
Ann Moller Caen
SFPUC Commissioner



